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Last Call: Survey Requesting 
Thanksgiving Turkey Distribution 

  
 

CTFB is currently gearing up for the 2023 Thanksgiving Holiday season and we 
kindly request that you fill this survey to help us gather pertinent data on the need 
for food during Thanksgiving this year. Reminder information about ordering and 
acquiring the Turkeys will be soon to follow. 
 

We want to assure you that the team at CTFB is working hard to ensure that our neighbors 

have a pleasant Thanksgiving. Please respond by September 8, 2023 at the latest, so we 

can communicate processes for ordering and making the necessary arrangements for 

THANKSGIVING 2023. Please do not hesitate to 

contact agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org with any questions. 
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